
TO GOVERNOR Haley

FROM: Jane Craig

I am enclosing the obituary from our great-granddaughter"s 
death in Greenville. I read with grief that you are supporting 
the DBS leader, Ms. Koller.

You have children so you should understand that all is not 
well in the DSS. Our granddaughter placed her precious 3 month 
old Kellie Rynn in an approved day-care home. Obviously the 
"business" was not under the observation of this organization 
because our baby is dead and the day-care operator has been 
some time ago arrested. Why??? She had lied to D^S.

Her daughter was hiding in their basemeftt with at least 
12 children, a toddler was outside of the house alone and 
not only liquor but a gun was found in the house where there 
could have been a danger to the children who could walk.

When was DDS at this house to say that it was safe? My 
grand-daughter got a report from Digs chat all was safe and 
obviously this was not investigated. - Greenville, S.C.

If this Ms. Koller is too sick to answer questions about 
the safety of our GREAT LOSS then she should stay home and 
put on permanent leave.

It seems that some employees from the Greenwood area 
were possibly scape-goats for the lack of investigating 
"red-flags" . My concern is that my Kelley Rynn’s death will 
be one o f  these and another family will lose a beautiful 
little giri who possibly would have been a blessing to the 
world - smart and well-loved.

Please do not turn your back on this crippled agency.

Jane Craig 
P. 0. Box 984 
Pickens, S.C.
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CC: Senator Larry Martin


